UGENT FAX

F/No. 21023/21/2012-PMA (Vol-V)
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
[PMA Cell]

Police Division-l!
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North Block, New Delhi.
Dated, the 08™ July 2014.
To

The Chief Secretary
Government of Karnataka,
Bangalore

Subject :- UNMISS-Deployment of Police Officers to UNMISS

Sir,

| am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated
19" June 2014 on the subject and to say that medical documents
(MS-2 forms) and confirmation regarding non-involvement in any
disciplinary/vigilance/traffic violation case in respect of Police Inspector
Shri Mahanand H Krishnaswamy of Kamataka Police are still awaited.
Submission of consolidated report to PMI to UN has been held-up.

2. It is therefore, requested that the requisite documents in respect of
above officer may be forwarded to this Ministry by 09 July 2014 positively.
The soft copy of the documents may also be forwarded through e-mail at
uspmad@nic.in

Yours faithfully,

(G C Yadav)

Deputy Secretary to the Government of India
7®:23093443

£:23093750/2398

Copy for information

1. The Directors General
Police HQ, Karnataka.

2. SO (IT), MHA - With the request o upload the above communication
on MHA website.
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